
From: Christophe Frèrebeau <cfrerebeau@gmail.com> 

Sent: 15 September 2016 14:11 

To: Healy, Conor 

Subject: Re: 5 Countess Road 

 

Hello Healy, 

Yes I confirm the extended deadline to September 15 2016 

 

On Thu, Sep 15, 2016 at 12:53 PM, Healy, Conor <Conor.Healy@camden.gov.uk> wrote: 

Hi Christophe 

  

Please find attached the final decision notice for 5 Countess Road. Can you confirm 
via email to extend the deadline to today for our records. 

  

  

  

Conor Healy   
Planning Officer 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Telephone:    020 7974 4715  
Web:              camden.gov.uk  

 
5 Pancras Square 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

 

From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour 
submits a planning application.  You can still find out about planning 
applications: 

•         on new improved posters on lamp posts  

•         by signing up to planning e-alerts 

•         in the planning section of the Camden Account  

http://www.camden.gov.uk/
https://contact.camden.gov.uk/en_GB


•         through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High  

  

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know 
about new planning applications, decisions and appeals. 

  

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or 

copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in 

error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.  

 

 

 

 

--  

Christophe 

+44 79 612 54888 

http://www.camden.gov.uk/ccm/content/environment/planning-and-built-environment/planning---email-alerts/

